

Clerk to the Community Council, Rudry Village Hall, Rudry/ Rhydri. CF83 3EH. Tel: 02920 851812

Email: clerk@dwrcouncil.co.uk Website: www.dwrcouncil.co.uk

The Full Council Meeting for the 28th June was adjourned due to lack of quorum.

Apologies received from Councillors:

Cllr Terry Hall

Cllr Joe Farace

Andrew Diplock

Meeting notes

The meeting was attended by Cllr Stanworth and Cllr Garland and a member of the public was in attendance. Notes were taken by Cllr Garland but no decisions were made as this requires a minimum of three Cllrs present.

Cllr Stanworth and Cllr Garland expressed deep disappointment that Cllrs were unable to attend as this was the first meeting the Council had held in a while and was held on a regular formal Council meeting day.

Cllr Stanworth and Cllr Garland would look to call another meeting, an extraordinary meeting, so that all Cllrs would endeavour to attend.

The next meeting will be held at 7pm, TBA, 2018.

Note taker: Cllr Jayne Garland

These notes do not constitute formal minutes, as this was not a formal Full Council Meeting.